
This bill is unfair to only one group of boaters and boat business’s. Multiple styles of boats use the river on a constant basis. You are 
trying to remove wake boats and at the same time tax them higher than other waterway users. It’s obvious here there is an agenda 
by the people trying to pass these bills. Because of that I’m in strong opposition of this bill. If there is going to be a tax on boats on 
Oregon water ways it should cover all vessels, fishing boats, cruisers, I/O’s, pontoons, yachts, etc, etc....


